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A public meeting scheduled for Thursday that was to give Bluffton residents a chance to weigh in on the May River 
Watershed Action Plan has been postponed until a yet-to-be-determined date in October. 

Two committees recently held public meetings to review the plan, and the town staff needs more time to address 
those comments, according to a town press release. 

Information: Contact Ron Bullman, director of the Stormwater Management Division, at 843-706-7805 or 
rbullman@townofbluffton.com.  
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